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June 2, 2020 

 
ERRATUM TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO  

FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 
Re:  In the Matter of Amending, Adopting, and Repealing WAC 480-107, Relating to Purchases 

of Electricity, Docket UE-190837. 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On June 1, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 

a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice) in this docket. It has come to the 

Commission’s attention that the revised rules provided with the notice for comment erroneously 

indicated the revisions in a variety of colors, rather than uniformly as intended. This notice 

corrects that error. The uniformly revised rules on which the Commission seeks comment are 

attached hereto.  

 
MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


